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Cupertino Safe 
Routes to School

On Monday, February 25th, 2019, Homestead High School 
hosted the final community meeting for the Homestead Road 
Corridor Study. At the meeting, consultants presented 
improvement concepts they propose along Homestead Road, 
and gathered feedback from the community on these 
proposed concepts. The presentation with proposed concepts 
is posted on the project website (link below), and consultants 
will continue to gather feedback about their design for a 
limited time. Please take a look at the presentation below 
and give feedback!  

Homestead Road SR2S Meeting Presentation 
(https://www.sccgov.org/sites/rda/PnS/CP/Pages/Homestead-Rd.aspx)

If you have any concerns, comments, or suggestions about 
the proposed improvements, please submit your feedback by 
March 11, 2019 to: RDA-HomesteadRoad.Study@rda.sccgov.org 

Homestead Road Corridor Study 

We are excited to announce that 
the City of Cupertino will begin 
implementing its Bicycle 
Transportation Plan in just a 
couple months! Construction of 
separated bikeways along 
McClellan Blvd (Imperial to 
Stelling) will begin in May and 
last approximately three months. 
For more information about the 
McClellan bike lane project, see 
the project website: 
cupertino.org/mcclellanbikelanes 

Construction of separated 
bikeways along Stevens Creek 
Blvd (Wolfe to Tantau) is set to 
begin this summer and last 
approximately three months. 
Finally, two segments of the 
Bicycle Boulevard Network are 
due to be constructed this 
summer along Portal/Merritt and 
Greenleaf/Meteor. For more 
information about the 2016 Bike 
Transportation Plan, visit: 
cupertino.org/bikeplan 

Bike Lane 
Construction 
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How to Get Involved! 
Interested in helping Cupertino Safe 

Routes to School? Email us!
saferoutes@cupertino.org. 

Study Purpose: 

The purpose of this study is to identify potential near-
term bicycle and pedestrian infrastructure 
improvements along the Homestead Road Corridor. 
These improvements would support alternative 
transportation use and connect students to nearby; West 
Valley Elementary, Cupertino Middle, and Homestead 
High Schools.  

Homestead Road Corridor Study, Continued 2019 Banner Contests 
Cupertino students are going to be 
designing Safe Routes to School 
specific artwork. At our Cupertino 
high schools, we are launching a 
streetlight banner design contest. 
For more information regarding the 
high school banner design contest 
and instructions on how to enter, 
please visit our website,  
cupertino.org/saferoutes.

At Hyde Middle School, students 
are designing a Walk & Roll banner 
to promote alternative transportation 
on Wednesdays. The winner will 
have their design proudly displayed 
outside of Hyde Middle School for 
all to see. 

Good luck to all of our aspiring 
artists! 

Our Annual Earth & Arbor Day Family Bike Ride is 
coming up! On Saturday, April 13, come and enjoy a 
citywide family friendly bike ride. Afterwards, stay for 
Cupertino's Annual Earth & Arbor Day Festival, an 
interactive event that invites community members of all 
ages to learn about environmental issues and solutions 
in a family-friendly, interactive atmosphere. 
Consistently attracting over 5,000 attendees and 60 
partner organizations, the festival features hands-on 
activities, live entertainment, electric vehicle demos, 
and delicious food served by local food trucks. 

Earth & Arbor Day Festival 

Important Upcoming Dates 
Working Group Meeting: Wed, March 13, 2019 @ 4pm, 

Conference Room C, Cupertino City Hall, 10300 Torre Ave. 

Safety Tip! 
Do not assume that you have the right 
of way when using a crosswalk. Be 
aware of drivers and cyclists. 
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